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For Immediate Release 

Council Notes 
February 10th, 2015 

 
1. Integrated Traffic Services Presentation. Council received a presentation from the Integrated Traffic Services 

Unit. They gave an update on their role in and around the community, their service area and some stats from 

this district.  

 
2. Trans Mountain Pipeline MOU. Mayor Greg Pasychny and Trans Mountain’s Patrick Hanrahan signed the 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) regarding Trans Mountain Pipeline’s Community Benefit Projects in the 

area. The deal will see a $300,000 contribution from Trans Mountain toward funding the improvement and 

extension of 4 kilometers of trails and for the Hillendale Phase II Park Development. 

 
3. Recycling Society Funding Request. Council authorized an increase in the 2015 budget for the purchase of 

the new bailer for the Edson and District Recycling Society up to $30,000 (Town Share of $19,500). This is 

contingent upon approval from Yellowhead County for their share. The cost of a new bailer had increased due 

to the Canada/US exchange rate. 

  

4. Recreation Funding Request. A request for the addition of $25,000 to the 2015 budget for the purchase of 

new spin bikes was deferred to the Personnel and Finance Committee for further review. 

  

5. Council Meeting Cancellation. The regularly scheduled Council Meeting for February 17, 2015 at 7:30 P.M. 

has been cancelled.  

 
The next Council Meeting is scheduled for February 24

th
 at 1:30pm in the Council Chambers of the Edson Civic 

Building.  
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